
Invitation to participate 
in a survey

Pembina Highway Speed Limit Review

The speed limit on Pembina Highway between the Perimeter 
Highway and the La Salle River Bridge will be reviewed in 2018. 

Before conducting the review, the City is gathering input from 
residents to help determine issues within the speed study area 
that should be considered when collecting data and analyzing 
results. 

Please complete an online survey. 

The survey will be open from April 9 to April 30, 2018. 

For inquiries or alternate formats, please contact 
City-Engage@winnipeg.ca or 204-986-7134.

For more information, visit 
winnipeg.ca/pembinaspeedlimit.




